The Rt. Hon. Sir Eric Pickles MP

AA

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SWI1A 0AA

Mrs Sylvia Allum

18 March 2016

Dear Mrs Allum

Thank you for sending me a copy of the responses you have senl to Brentwood Borough Council as part of
its Local Development Plan consultation.

The Local Development Plan and the related consultation are the responsibility of Brentwood Borough
Council. | think you have made some very reasonable points on planning grounds, and | am sure your views
will be noted by the Council as they work to plan for the future needs of the people of Brentwood.

Yours sincerely,

Rt. Hon. Sir Eric Pickles MP
Brentwood and Ongar

Member of Parliament for Brentwood and Ongar




